
No.

Date :     

LED Div. Rohm Co., Ltd.

Dear Valued Customer

This letter intends as a formal notification that Rohm Co., Ltd. is discontinuing the production 

of the following product. 

Please take a moment to review and let us know this request of Discontinuation to be approved.

Application

Product Name : 

Power Module

Reason of discontinuation

Due to Extremely Low Volume in Demand

Date of discontinuation

6-Apr-15

Part Discontinuation Notice

Discontinue

BP5890

　 the 1st April 2016

変


